Bayview Primary is participating in Power Up Schools, a month-long programme at four Auckland
schools aimed at increasing the number of children walking and biking to school and improving

safety at the school gate.

Power Up includes support of new walking and cycling programmes, competition for cool prizes,
temporary street trials, and a one-day Play Street event coming up on Thursday April 15th near
school.

Next week the Power Up team is hosting a session to share ideas for the temporary street trials, and
gather feedback from the school community. Parents are invited to attend the session in Room 19
on Wednesday, 17 March at 6pm.

If you’re unable to attend in person - or we move back up COVID-19 levels - join the session online at
http://bit.lv/20kd0Zr (look for the ‘Join from Your Browser’ link if needed).

Power Up starts on Monday March 22nd and runs until the end of Term 1. There will be more
updates during the programme; for more information visit crank.nz/power-up.




